
 

 

 

 
 

XCELIA supplies the first biomedical pharmaceutical products 
 

• This Banc de Sang i Teixits’ division has begun producing pharmaceutical 
products to treat patients suffering from chronic knee osteoarthritis using 
the patient’s own stem cells. 

• It is the first time a public corporation has manufactured pharmaceutical 
products for advanced cellular treatment. 

• XCELIA will attend BIO Boston with the Catalan delegation organised 
by Biocat and composed of 50 companies from the biomedical industry.  

The advanced treatment division of the Banc de Sang i Teixits, XCELIA, is 
supplying the first biomedical pharmaceutical products, after 5 years of research 
on advanced cellular treatments. These first pharmaceutical products are for 
compassionate use and are designed for people suffering from chronic 
osteoarthritis who have no other alternative treatment. The aim of these cellular 
pharmaceutical products is for patients to recover mobility and decrease the pain 
caused by this degenerative disease.  
 
XCELIA is conducting a clinical trial with patients suffering from chronic 
osteoarthritis, a disease that 40% of people older than 60 suffer from. The 
treatment consists of extracting bone marrow cells from the patient, multiplying 
them in a clean room and then injecting them in the patients so that they can 
regenerate articulation and recover their mobility.  
 
This is one of the 4 clinical trials being conducted within the scope of the 
advanced cellular treatment division of the Banc de Sang i Teixits on the 
treatment line for musculoskeletal system diseases. The aim of XCELIA is to 
develop and produce pharmaceutical products for advanced personalised 
treatment that combines the patients’ own cells with products from the tissue 
bank. 
 
They are products based on non-embryonic stem cells that have the capacity to 
regenerate tissue. These are called mesenchymal cells and at XCELIA’s facilities 
they become pharmaceutical products applied in a personalised way to patients’ 
injured or degenerated tissue in order to regenerate this tissue. The aim is to 
improve the success rate of current treatments, resulting in a beneficial effect for 
the quality of life of people suffering from these diseases.  
 
XCELIA is currently working on developing products designed for the following 
diseases of the musculoskeletal system: chronic osteoarthritis, degenerative 
diseases of the spinal column, pseudo-osteoarthritis, fractures and necrosis of the 
upper end of femur and meniscus injuries. 
   
 
 



 

 

 

Forget about prosthesis and recover mobility  
There are still many diseases with no effective medical treatment or which, once 
they are cured, do not allow patients to recover the lost functions. Therefore, due 
to the ever increasing health costs in these situations, advances are being made 
in biomedical research, offering this cellular treatment that will be one of the most 
important factors for medicine of the future, contributing to structuring a new 
medical paradigm: a cure with full recovery of functions.     
 
The cells developed by XCELIA used for treating diseases of the musculoskeletal 
system are intended to improve the results of implants and prosthesis which, in 
most cases, do not result in perfect anatomic adaptation nor a final solution. 
These cellular pharmaceutical products are intended to delay or avoid the use of 
prosthesis, replace implants of tissue extracted from other areas of the body and 
allow for use of less invasive procedures. 
 
It is calculated that 14% of adults older than 25 have symptoms of osteoarthritis. 
Age and obesity are risk factors, so it is forecast that the presence of this will 
increase in the future. 
 
The Banc de Sang i Teixits, the best synergies 
XCELIA was founded after having spent €6,000,000 on designing and developing 
6 products for cellular treatment of the musculoskeletal system and designing and 
registering the required patents for its development. (Own funds and aid from the 
Spanish government and the European Union for research) 
 
It has the strategic support of one of the largest tissue banks in the world, which 
means it can obtain high-quality products from human origin. Therefore it offers a 
greater potential for treatment, as these structures improve cellular physiology 
and benefit tissue regeneration. This is a factor that should be highlighted, 
because XCELIA only uses products from human origin and not animal origin. 
Belonging to the Banc de Sang i Teixits means that it can rely on the services of 
highly qualified professionals and accredited facilities for cellular production.  
 
XCELIA is currently leading active collaboration projects with reference centres 
such as Vall d’Hebron, Hospital de Sant Pau, Hospital Clínic, ITRT-CMTeknon, 
ICATMEDexeus, Hospital del Mar, Hospital General de l’Hospitalet, Hospital 
Germans Trias i Pujol and Mútua Asepeyo, as well as the 12 centres of the Banc 
de Sang i Teixits in Catalonia. 
 
XCELIA at BIO Boston 
XCELIA will explain its work for the first time at BIO Boston, the most important 
international business meeting in the biomedical industry. It is part of the Catalan 
delegation, coordinated by Biocat. 
 
XCELIA will travel to BIO Boston for the purpose of seeking potential international 
partners to contribute to the next development phases of its cellular treatment 
products.  



 

 

 

Current clinical trials 
 
Chronic knee osteoarthritis 
15 patients with degenerated knee cartilage have been treated with mesenchymal 
cells since October 2010 to regenerate cartilage. This is the most advanced 
clinical trial and is being developed with ITRT-CM Teknon 
 
Degenerative spondylolisthesis of the spinal column (displacement of one 
or more vertebrae) 
62 patients with this degenerative disease are being treated with bone fragments 
from the tissue bank colonised with mesenchymal cells to achieve bone 
generation. In this way it can avoid needing to take bone from other parts of the 
body to insert it in the spinal column. This trial is being conducted with Vall 
Hebron, ICATME-Dexeus, Hospital Germans Trias i Pujol de Badalona, Hospital 
de Sant Pau, Hospital Parc de Mar.  
 
Aseptic hip necrosis 
24 patients with upper end of femur necrosis. This clinical trial places 
mesenchymal cells in bone particles from a tissue bank to form bone in a specific 
area. In this way it is intended to avoid the joint being destroyed and the need for 
hip replacement. This trial is being conducted with Hospital Vall d’Hebron. 
 
Pseudo-osteoarthritis   
32 patients with a fracture that has not knitted together. Mesenchymal cells are 
used combined with tricalcium phosphate and fibrin. The aim is to be able to 
regenerate bone and for the fracture to knit together. This trial is being conducted 
with CSI l’Hospitalet and l’Hospital Moisès Broggi 
 

 
 
The Banc de Sang i Teixits is a public corporation belonging to the Ministry of 
Health of the Government of Catalonia. Its mission is to guarantee supplies and 
the correct use of blood and tissue in Catalonia. It is a benchmark centre for 
diagnostic immunology and development of advanced treatments. The other lines 
of the BST are the Umbilical Cord Bank - the second most important in transplants 
around the world -  and the Maternal Milk Bank, which started its activity in 2011. 
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